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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES  

BY DEPUTY L.V. FELTHAM OF ST. HELIER CENTRAL  

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 14th NOVEMBER 2022 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 21st NOVEMBER 2022 

 

 

Question 

 

“Will the Minister detail what clinical risk assessments have been undertaken as part of the latest review 

of the Our Hospital project?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

A high level clinical and operational risk assessment was undertaken by the review team and is presented 

as part of the summary of options appraised on page 51 of the review report1. Further information can be 

found in the response to WQ 300/2022. 

 

As outlined in the review on page 12, it is essential that a further, more detailed analysis is undertaken 

with respect to clinical risk, cost and planning assumptions before any final decisions are ratified. 

 

 
1 ‘A Review of the Our Hospital Project: Advice to the Assembly About Whether Changes Can Be Made to Deliver a More Affordable and 
Appropriate Alternative’ (R.154/2022), presented by the Minister for Infrastructure, 1 November 2022. 

https://statesassembly.gov.je/assemblyquestions/2022/wq.300-2022.pdf

